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The following constitutes the reasons for this bill and the purposes which are sought to be
accomplished thereby:

LB 517 would provide for a gender-neutral designation on state drivers licenses and ID
cards.  Under the bill, no documentation of gender shall be required.  It changes the statutory
language around gender accordingly in each relevant section pertaining to different types of
licenses and cards issued by the DMV.  

The bill also provides a process by which individuals with a Nebraska birth certificate may
request to have the sex on their birth certificate changed.
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